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Dear Customer 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT CARPENTER COURT CAR PARK RESTRICTIONS 
 
UK Power Networks run and operate the electricity network delivering power in London, the 

Southeast and East of England.  
 
On behalf of HS2, we are in process of installing electricity cable ducting on Pratt Street and 

Camden Street. This work will not have any impact on your electricity supply.  

 

Our works will commence from Thursday 21st July in Pratt Street and anticipate to continue until 

Friday 26th August in Camden Street. Most of our working hours will be from 8am to 6pm Monday 

to Friday. There may be times when weekend working is required however we will minimise these 

shifts where possible. You may see some of our construction vehicles delivering and working 

around the small site as well as hearing sporadic excavation sounds.  The area will be safely fenced 

off at all times and access will be available to Pratt Street and Camden Street with a two way traffic 

light management set up. Construction works will inevitably generate sound but we will be working 

within permitted hours and noise restrictions set out by Camden Council. 

 

To allow us to deliver the works we are required to work on weekends of Friday 5th August to 

Sunday 7th August. Our proposed working times will be from 8am to 5pm Saturday and 9am to 

2pm on Sunday. The area of works will be on Pratt Street around St Martin’s Garden. 

 

During this weekend mentioned above, access to the entrance of St Martin’s Garden and the car 

park for Carpenter Court will be restricted. The entrance to St Martin’s Garden will be closed for 

any vehicle access on Saturday 6th and Sunday 7th. The entrance to Carpenter Court’s car park 

will be closed during Friday 5th August from 10am to 2pm, Saturday 6th August from 11am to 2pm 

and Sunday 7th August from 9am to 12pm. Please arrange for your vehicle movements to be 

around these times. Thank you very much for your cooperation.  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience that may be caused by our works and will make every effort to 

keep the impact to your area to a minimum. In the event of any difficulties, please contact Modus 
Utilities Project Manager, Nick Bailey, on 07850 320557. 
 

You can find out more about the work we are carrying out at https://www.hs2.org.uk/in-your-
area/local-community-webpages/hs2-in-camden/.  
 

 
Yours Sincerely, 
Bill Glen-Martin, Project Manager, UK Power Networks 
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